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Greetings Good Gentles of Namron!

Greetings Namron!

Welcome back to in person events!
We are excited that we get to start
seeing you all in person again.  We
polled the populace and it looks
like most people would like to have
our meetings indoors, so we have
July and August meetings
scheduled for the Norman Central
Library in the Oklahoma Room.
This is a new venue for us and we
are hopeful that we find new
people excited about the middle
ages by meeting in a public place.
Since it is an indoor meeting, the

SCA is still requiring face masks be
properly worn by everyone over
the age of 4. We also have both
rapier and chivalric practices
happening weekly now, where as of
July 1st, we no longer are required
to wear face-coverings.  We hope
you can join us at some of these
activities.

As we get back into the swing of
SCA activities, we encourage you to
find ways to be involved in the
activities you love.  That could be
attending martial practices, serving
in an officer role, or helping with
our upcoming Protectorate event.
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If you would like help finding a way
to become more involved, please
reach out to us and we can help
you find your place in our Barony!

It has been a while since the SCA
has done things in large groups.  As
we get back into the habit of events
and activities, let's all remember to

be welcoming to everyone, stay
hydrated, and be kind!  Basically,
keep doing the things that make
Namron the great Barony it is!

Yours in Service,

Baron Micolay and Baronowa Uliana

(and Alice and Oliver)
Baron and Baroness of Namron
Lord and Lady of Skorragardr

Wardens of the Outpost of Oak Springs
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From the Chronicler

Greetings unto the Populace:

We all have wonderful stories of being in the SCA, I would LOVE to share
some of them here in the Plume!  Any submissions you would like to make for the
August issue of The Plume are due by July 26, 2021.

For submissions, please contact me at chronicler@namron.ansteorra.org. Also,
please let me know if there is anything you would LIKE to see featured in The
Plume.

Joyfully in Service,

Frú  Sigriðr
Baronial Chronicler
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Webminister
Koke Gan ši

webminister@namron.ansteor
ra.org
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From the Seneschal

reetings Namron
As I write this many things are happening!
TE and I are discussing July's populous
meeting, we are getting ready for our first
event back in person, and we are ALL
hoping our garb still fits from the long
hiatus!

The reopening plan is changing daily, so
please make sure to keep an eye open for
any changes that may affect you. As of
July 1st, all activities are able to be held,
indoors or out, as long as masks are worn
inside, and social distance is maintained.
Groups can not yet offer food or drink
(other than single serve water) so
remember to bring your own when you
are going to events and activities. As of
right now all events are still pre-register
only. If you are interested in going to an

event, and are unsure how to register,
please let me know and we can help you.

The Barony currently has a few open
offices. These include Thrown Weapons
Marshal, Archery Marshal, Hospitaler,
Youth Chivalric Marshal, Youth Rapier
Marshal and Rapier Marshal. If you are
interested in any of these offices, please
let me or Their Excellencies know.
Summer Round Table hosts many classes
needed for officer warrants, as well as
interesting classes about the business
side of the SCA. If you are interested in
holding any of the open offices you
should think about attending Round
Table. If you need help attending, please
let me know, and we can help arrange
that.
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I am currently looking for a deputy
seneschal. Please let me know if you are
interested, and we can talk about what
this will entail.

Namron is currently having in person
populous meetings, but we will continue
to have our monthly business meetings
online. We encourage all officers to
attend, but we also encourage any
members of the populous to attend as
well. This is a great time to learn the ins
and outs of how the Barony is run.

In Service,

Mistress Kyna
Terricsdottir
Seneschal, Barony of Namron
Modernly Known As: Kyna Terricsdottir
Pronouns: She/Her
Phone: 405-6261037

11



The Plume July  2021

From the Herald

What’s good, Namron?

Howdy, Namron!

Your semi-virtual local herald
here at herald@namron.ansteorra.org or
on Facebook for all your heraldry needs!
Do you want to work on a name or a
device? Are you looking to add another
badge or two to the mix? Or perhaps
you’re satisfied with your current
heraldry and want to chat about heraldry
jokes. Whether you want to work on
submitting your idea, don’t even have an
idea to start with, or just want to enjoy
silly historical cants, I eagerly await your
communications!

There will be another Virtual Heralds
Point in August for those of you who
missed the spring VHP or just couldn't get
enough of it, details are forthcoming.

Also, did you know you can recommend a
member of our very own populace for an
award? Let the rest of the Kingdom know
how awesome our populace is by
following the instructions on
https://ansteorra.org/namron/officers/herald/
awards/

Yours in service,

Lady Áshildr inn Hárfagri
Sable Storm Pursuivant
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From the Minister
of Arts and Science

Hello Namron!

I hope everyone has had a chance to get
to an in person event!! I got to go to the
First one and it was wonderful! I got to
see a lot of friends that with the Pandemic
I have not had a chance to see!

Everyone was out in their cool summer
garb! I met some new favorite people in
person, which was awesome! I got to
learn some awesome new things from
great teachers at classes! I also got to
watch some of the competition for Royal
Huntsmen! All in all, it was a fantastic day.

So what have you been doing? What are
you working on? Any new things that are
you starting? I have been dipping my
hands into making  carved walking sticks.
It’s very peaceful ! I have about two
almost done.
I’m also just getting into Glass Blowing
and Swalting. So far it’s been more trial
than success! But it’s a work in progress
right!

I want to say what amazing scrolls that
Fire-Storm Ink has been producing! And
that they have been maintaining their
weekly meetings so that they can be there
for each other (even if it's on Zoom) !!
I’m hoping to start the weekly Arts and
Science meet-ups back up as soon as we
get the approval/place worked out! Thank

you for your patience on this. I
might schedule  one or two at
the central Library but I would
like your input.

I hope to see everyone at  some
of the  in-person
events!!!

YIS

Lady Ellyn O’Ronowe
deGraye
MoAS Barony of Namron
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From the
Webminister

Greetings Namronians!
Hey, we are starting to do things IN
PERSON now! I was super happy to make
it to Castellan in June and see long missed
friends! I even got to meet / see some of
YOU. Their Royal Majesties also
announced that after July 1st, no masks
will be required for outdoor events. Woot!
Everyone was very well behaved with
their masks and the weather was mostly
perfect for the day.

I hope to see some more of you at
Eldern's A Day in the Park. In case you
forgot, we have a Barony of Namron
website! It is steady and stable with no
recent changes. If you have any change
suggestions or updates for our site, you
can use our Change Request Form.

I look forward to meeting more
Namronians sooooon!

In service,

Koke Gan ši
Webminister, Barony of Namron
Modernly Known As: Jorje Axline
Pronouns: she / her
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Calendar of Events

Namron Populace Meeting:
July 1, 2021 at 7:30 pm

Namron Business Meeting:
July  15, 2021 at 7:30

pm

Upcoming Events

July 10th – Summer Crown Tournament

July 17th Summer Round Table (virtual)

July 24th – Eldern Hills hosts A Day in

the Park
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From the Thrown
Weapons AND
ARCHERY MarshalS

Good Solstice tidings Namron!

We hope this summer will be fruitful for
you all, and that everyone can manage to
stay cool and hydrated.

As we've spoken about in our recent
meetings, we're on the hunt for a more
centralized practice space for our missile
practices. We would like missile practice
to be easier for everyone to participate in!
We're asking everyone to keep an eye out
for potential spaces. If you come up with
any locations for us to explore, please
reach out. You can email either of the
Marshals, Their Excellencies, and/or the
Seneschal.

At this time, both missile offices are open.
For the time being we are capable of
assisting in the transfer of office. Send in
your applications if you're interested!

Joyfully yours in service,

Órlaith inghean Ui
hUallacháin
Namron Thrown Weapons Marshal
&

Raulff Smeithberde
Archery Marshal
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From the Rapier
Marshall

Greetings, Namron,

June was a busy month! Weekly practice
has kicked off, and we continue to have
five or six participants. We made plans to
play Smear the Peacock on the 28th!

We also saw the return of events! June
12th was Queen's Champion, and there
was a significant group of Northern
fighters in attendance. Forty-four fighters
took the field to be Champion to Her
Majesty, Margherita. Don Lorenzo is our
new Queen's Champion, and Jacques and
Kazimir Lyszkowycz Wylkowski were
awarded the Blade of Merit. Maestro
Orlando Giovanni won Northkeep's
Provost tournament. Kazimir and
Anastasia received the Queen's Rapier, a
non-armiduous award given by Her
Majesty to those who impress her.
Kazimir also made it to the finals.

I became Don Cornelius's Cadet, and I am
looking forward to taking the next steps
along the path to becoming a White Scarf
of Ansteorra and serving our Stellar
Queens and community.

Don Elric Dracwin of Wiesenfeuer was
asked to join the Order of Defense. His
elevation will take place on July 24th, at
Eldern Hills' Day in the Park.

Summer Crown Tournament and King's
Champion will take place on July 10th.
There won't be any Rapier at the event,
but we will have a new Princess!
Summer Roundtable will be the following
week, online. If you are interested in
taking office, becoming a Marshal, or you
want to learn more about the kingdom
and how it runs, please, make plans to
attend. In addition to Don Elric's elevation
at Eldern Hills' event, there will be Rapier.

Practices will continue as long as weather
permits on Tuesday nights at 7 pm. We
are currently meeting at Earlywine Park
(119th and May Ave, OKC) on the west side
of the park near the playground. Loaner
gear is available, and we're eager to see
practice grow again.

Yours in Service,

Lady Sabine Fulhaberin
Rapier Marshal
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Baronial Practices:

Please keep an eye on the
Facebook Page & email

list for updates on
current practice dates

and times
due to The Plague and

Weather.
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Namron
Champions:

Archery:

Lord Roland Blackthorne

Arts & Science:

Lady Kersten Meriläinen

Bardic:

Elspeth Bhorúma inghean Bhrian

Brewing:

Lord Raulff Smeithberde

Namron’s Protector (Chivalric):

Jarl Timotheus Kalamanos

Foolery:
Lord Cuais Flavuis Valens

Baroness’s Justice (Rapier):

Don Cornelius Meriläinen, WSA

Thrown Weapons:

Lord Raulff Smeithberde

Youth Archery:

Ari Jongeirrson

Youth Rapier:

Casyn of Northkeep
(child division, 6-11)

Aiden of Namron
(youth division, 12-17)

Youth Thrown Weapons:

Ari Jongeirrson
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